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Our shops are quieter and fully stocked. 
This is the best time to buy. Don’t worry 
if you think your child will grow as we 
o�er extended returns.

Our shops get busy, especially at the end 
of July. For items needed for the start of 
term, please do not leave it later than the 
31st July.
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Our shops are extremely busy and stocks 
can take much longer to replenish. 
Uniform ordered after 31st July may not 
arrive in time for start of school.
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